
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/23/2014 12:17:30 PM 
To: Kenneth Bruno (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Call time? 

Hi Ken 
Could Sumeet and I have 15 min on the phone with you tmrw or Friday morning? 
We want to talk with you about a coatings issue we identified through our QC process. 

Thanks 
Laura 

Sent from my iPhone 
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